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FIFA U-20 World Cup media accreditation closes today
ZURICH, SWITZERLAND: FIFA is reminding media representatives wishing to cover the FIFA U-20 World Cup that the
media accreditation process via the FIFA Media Channel will close on Wednesday, 15 June.

Media are reminded that approval to access the FIFA Media Channel does not mean you have been granted accreditation.
The media accreditation process for any FIFA competition requires the completion of an accreditation form.

Accreditation via the FIFA Media Channel is only for written press, photographers, new media and media working for non-
rights-holding broadcasters.

There is a separate accreditation process for rights-holding radio and television broadcasters serviced by FIFA
Broadcaster Servicing. Please contact fifabroadcasterservicing@fifa.org for information.

Furthermore, note that international applicants are responsible for their own visas.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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